
 St. Mary’s Catholic Primary School – Nursery (September 2017 Admissions) 

 

If you wish your child to be considered for a place in our Nursery you are cordially invited to 

attend a meeting with the Governors in the School Hall on Thursday 16th March 2017 

between 7pm and 7.30pm.  

Applicants for September 2017 are those born between 01/09/2013 and 31/08/2014. 

Please bring the following documents with you: 

 Child’s Baptismal Certificate 

 Child’s Birth Certificate 

 TWO proofs of address e.g. 

 Current Council Tax Notification 

 A utility bill less than 3 months old 

 Mortgage or rent agreement 

 Most recent Child Benefit letter 

 UK driving licence 

 Completed application forms (available from the school 0208 8042396 or can be 

completed on the evening) 

If you do not attend Mass regularly at Mary Mother of God, Ponders End, it would be 

helpful to the Governors if you could provide them with a reference from your Parish Priest 

(priest reference forms are available from the school) 

                                              


